
To Council Members, Town of Apple Valley 
From: Resident Al Rice  
 
Re: Page 20-12 Administrative Budget of Successor Agency 
 
Since submission on January 28, 2019, to the S.B. County Oversight Board, your Administrative 
Budget has contained obvious Job Title errors and at last year the Board asked if there were Job 
Title errors.  The Director of Finance responded "Yes".   Why did this originate and continue 
now for the third year when numerous persons have knowledge of this problem without 
apparent effort of correction of the document? Is this a staff problem or the contractor 
product? 
 
The Budget contains work to be performed by an Administrative Analyst. Has not this job has 
been eliminated from the Finance Department? 
 
The CA State Department of Finance for now the 4th year has responded to the Town's Admin. 
Budget that it appears to be excessive. 
 
Is Town Staff and the Consultant still attempting to locate the missing documents valued at $ 15 
million that former Mayor Stanton spoke before the Department of Finance Hearings on Public 
Television pleading to overturn their denial reimbursement based on importance of missing 
documents. ( I assume that this transaction did not utilize an Escrow Officer in the Real 
Property transaction.)  
 
 


	From: Resident Al Rice

